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 June 19, 2020 

                     

Worship This Week! 
 
 

Extra Caution is Warranted  

 I have just had several conversations with fellow clergy in the area.  And I 

have reviewed current information on Covid-19 cases in DeWitt county as well as 

the surrounding area. 

 Cases are on the rise.  DeWitt county has seen only a modest increase so far, 

but there is a daily increase of a few cases.  Gonzales county has experienced a 

large increase.  Victoria is also experiencing a steady rise in cases. 

 So, we need to be very cautious.   
   

 Face masks are highly encouraged.  No one likes wearing them, but 

they serve to reduce the transmission and reception of the virus.  Health officials 

continue to remind us that social distancing, face coverings and frequent hand 

washing are our best defense when in the public setting.  So please help one 

another stay safe.       

 The Sanctuary will be cleaned and sanitized to the best of our ability.  Hand 

sanitizer will be readily available.  We will make sure the restrooms have an ample 

supply of soap. 
 

Continue using your own judgment! 

 The Department of Health encourages the “at-risk population” to participate 

remotely.  That would include people 65 or older and/or individuals with health 

issues.  Anyone experiencing Covid-19 symptoms or anyone running a fever 

should remain home. 

 We are doing our best to provide a safe environment.  Please be patient and 

assist with these efforts. Take good care.  Be encouraged and remember daily how 

much God loves you. 

 

     Ron 


